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This photo was taken at the South Coaster Picnic 

Congratulations Sharon and Lisa! 

Photo contributed by John Crittenden 

 

About the Cover! 

Newsletter Submissions (Keep 'em coming!)  

Need ð This is your newsletter South Coasters, content is by and from you.  We 

need Cover Photos, Ride Articles by Ride Leaders and any story or article that 

would be of interest to membership.  This can include product review, you own ride 
story, or?  Get creati ve!  Thanks!  

Schedule  ð Newsletters are published as close to the 1 st of each month as humanly 

possible.  Please submit content by the 25 th  of the previous month to give the editor 
sufficient time to compile the issue.  

Formats  ð It would be best if written content were submitted in an editable word 

processing format (.doc, .txt, .rtf, etc.), by  e-mail will work just fine. Photographs 
should be in .jpg format and less than  500 Kb in size. Thank you - Editor  

Where to  ð E-mail submis sions as attachments to editor@scbmwrc.com  

Suggestions  ð Suggestion comments are greatly appreciated, particularly from 

contribu tors!  

mailto:editor@scbmwrc.com
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  From the Editor  

Welcome to the new 2018-2019 South Coaster club year.  I look forward to sharing the stories and 
photos with club members and potential members throughout this next year as your newsletter 
editor.  This is OUR newsletter so please share stories, tech articles, new product info and photos 
with your fellow members through the newsletter.  Look forward to hearing from you! 

Please send your ride photos and write-ups to editor@scbmwrc.com 

Finally, welcome to the three new member we are introduced to in the new member forms 
attached.  They all will surely fit well into the South Coasters, (check out the last question and their 
answers!)   Hope to see you three at the next club meeting or on the road! 

 

Thank you, 

Karl 

 

2018/2019 Newsletter Editor 

Karl Wagner 

  

mailto:editor@scbmwrc.com


 

 

7 

 

PRESIDENTôS MESSAGE 
By Brandon Wilson 

 
Happy mid-Summer South Coasters!  
 
As I take the reins of this motley crew of motorcycle enthusiasts, I consider myself privileged to 
have such a great opportunity and big shoes to fill in the shadow of John C! As we kick off the 
2018/19 motorcycle season there is one very important message which I need to ensure everyone 
hears:  
 

We enjoy motorcycling because it is fun!  
 
Not to mention, doing it on some of the most impressive machines on the face of the earth with the 
best group of folks around!  
 
The BOD, Adam, Rob to name a few have been busy planning and working to make this year the 
best. Thank you to everyone who participated in the ride planning meeting and to our new BOD.  
South Coaster Ladies, letôs not forget to thank Beth for hosting and attending the Ladies Luncheon 
on Saturday the 11th  
 
Karl, Sharon and Chris are getting us kicked off with an August event (18th, 19th) Camping and 
Hotel adventure for dirt lovers as well as pavement eaters in the San Bernardino mountains and 
exciting events stacking up over the next several months. Check out the calendar and 
Facebook/Instagram pages for more information.  
 
Donôt forget to use the Ride List for signing up for overnight events and making it less like herding 
cats for your ride host.  
 
Have a great August and ride safe! See you out there on the road.  
 
 
Brandon 
 

 
 
2018/2019 President 
Brandon Wilson 
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Welcome New South Coaster 

Robert Dehaseth 

 

1.  What was the first Motorcycle you rode/owned?  CT 70 

2. How many years of riding experience do you have?   42yrs 

3. Does your significant other ride with you?  Yes 

4. How many motorcycles have you owned? 10  

5. How many cumulative miles have you amassed on motorcycles? 280,000 miles..I'm being 

modest! 

6. What has been your favorite Motorcycle to own/ride?  Yz 250.. back in my days 

7. What Motorcycle brand/model are you currently riding?   BMW 1200GSA/GOLDWING F6B 

8. What is the most miles you have ridden in a 24-hour time?  500 MILES 

9. Have you been involved in an accident while riding a motorcycle?  If so what were the cir-

cumstances?   NEGATIVE 

10. What is the top speed you have ridden while on your motorcycle?  70 mph 

11. Do you have a favorite route/trip that you have taken?  If so, what is the route.  Up Highway 

2 to Wrightwood through the Cajon Pass to 210 freeway 

12. What ñmotorcycle coursesò have you taken in the past 5 years?   None 

13. Have you ever gotten a ticket on your motorcycle?  If so what was the violation?   Negative  

14. What are your expectations from the club as a new club member?   Meeting new motorcycle 

members.. enjoying the camaraderie and going on trips 
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Annual South Coaster Club Picnic  
July 8, 2018 
 
Beginning this month, you all will not only have The Presidentôs Message, but an Ex-Presidentôs 
Message!  How exciting!  This month, I get to criticize everything Mr. Wilson does.  Next month, 
weôll have another ex-President throw his cookies in.  (Just kidding, unless there is popular 
demand).   
 
Actually, I just wanted to thank all members for putting up with me for the last two years.   I can be 
a PITA (just ask Beth), but mostly mean well.  So, THANK YOU! 
 
Insofar as the Picnic, we had a great time!  I got there at the crack of 6:45 a.m. to grab a good spot 
(as it turned out, I could have waited a couple of hours).  And, it was pretty nice------a fair amount 
of shade, grassy, and although it turned warm, it was all right.  We of course had plenty of darn 
good appetizers, sides, and desserts, courtesy of all who brought stuff to share.    
 
Thanks to Bill R. for bringing a couple of ice chests;  Karl and Sharon for bringing the corn-hole 
game; Rick for bringing his ball glove; and Bob and Diane for putting together the mileage contest 
presentation.  
  
Hereôs a couple of photos: 
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